
From: meng  

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 10:50 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: re: Objection for City Files: D01-21008 AND D02-21016 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I absolutely object the application for high level  Condo s at 0  John Birchall Road. This 
location right beside Costco where the traffic already very busy and crowed, plus 
Richland residential community right next to it, when City plan it , it was a Low density 
residential development area, by adding two Condo building will change the low density 
to High Density.  I vote to reject the applicaiton. 

Meng Zhang  

Residence of Richmond Hill 
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